
Petroglyph	Patrol	
	

The BLM in conjunction with SUNCLF has started a new program - “Petroglyph Patrol”.  
 
The purpose of the program is “to create a pool of engaged citizens dedicated to enhance and protect 
National Conservation Lands of Southwest Utah. Volunteers for the Petroglyph patrol accomplish this 
mission by educating the public at high visitation sites and by reporting vandalism and damage to 
rock art sites”. 
 
The initial focus of the Petroglyph Patrols will be Land Hill (Anasazi Ridge). 
 
Please contact Susan Crook at susan@conserveswu.org to volunteer.	
	
	

	



	
	



	
	



	

	


